SONOMA SKYPARK NEWS NOVEMBER 2016

Happy Thanksgiving! – this is a short newsletter.

First of all, some sad news regarding Skypark pilots: **JACK CALDWELL** admitted himself to Queen of the Valley Hospital on Friday the 11th. Jack is experiencing heart problems and has been in and out of the hospital since then – we will have up-to-date information on Jack at the airport office.

RICH COOPER is in the ICU at Queen of the Valley Hospital today (Tuesday, Nov 22nd) and is recovering from a serious fall from a ladder on the 20th. Nelleke will keep us updated on Rich's status and visiting plans.

I hope the rest of the Skypark population is healthy and enjoying the Thanksgiving season!

I want to make a special appeal for help with our **Christmas Party**. I need volunteers for:

- 1) Decorating Thursday, December 1st 4pm-6pm
- 2) Carving the turkey and ham, Friday night 6:30-7:30
- 3) Entertainment taken care of!
- 4) Bar tending taken care of!
- 5) Food servers
- 6) Saturday morning clean up, 9:00am

Call me: Ron Price 707-332-3625 (cell phone)

707-996-2100 (airport office)